DRAFT

Kensington Conservation Commission
January 14, 2014
Members present: Sydnee Goddard, Bob Gustafson, Joan Skewes

Call to Order 7:40 pm

1. December meeting minutes reviewed and accepted with corrections.

2. Natural Resource Inventory (NRI)
The Commission reviewed the town trail maps and suggested revisions. The trail

location will be included on the town conservation land map.

3. Annual Report
The Commission reviewed and made revisions to the annual report which will be

submitted to the town.

4. Other Business
Syd received a call from an abutter to the driveway Kugel is constructing off North Road.

The abutter was instructed to contact the Selectmen.

South East Land Trust working with two potential land owners on conservation
easements on their land.

Commission received letter from Society for Protection of NH Forests (SPNHF)
regarding their monitoring of Hodges. SPNHEF is looking for an annual summary of activity on
property, income, expenses etc.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:15 p.m.



